
VALUE-BASED CARE at Revere Health

The state of healthcare in the U.S. is not sustainable for the future, and we believe that healthcare providers—along with many 
others involved in delivering healthcare—have a responsibility to help change that trajectory. Value-based care is the future of 
medicine and Revere Health has been a pioneer of this movement in Utah. 

As the state’s first Accountable Care Organization (ACO) to be accredited by Medicare in 2012, and the first ACO to be accepted 
into the Next Generation ACO Program in Utah, Revere Health is dedicated to lowering the cost of care while improving quality. 
We’ve shown continuing success in this initiative as a participant in the Medicare Shared Savings Program (MSSP).
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Our success in the MSSP program demonstrates a commitment to all our patients. Find more information about Revere Health’s 
value-based care initiatives at reverehealth.com/vbc.


